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ADVERTISEMENT 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 
Location:  U.S. Bank Stadium 
Project Name:  Wireless Intercom System  
Proposals Due: October 25, 2024, 4:00 P.M. 
 
 
Notice to Proposers:  Proposals for the project listed above will be received by the Minnesota 
Sports Facilities Authority (MSFA) at the office located at 1005 South 4th Street, Minneapolis, 
Minnesota 55415, until the date and hour indicated.  The project scope includes: 
 
Scope of Services: 
The successful Proposer to the RFP will be engaged to install a new wireless intercom system.  
The wireless intercom system support matrix based communications, integrate with the 
existing RTS Intercom System, and support wireless communication throughout the facility.   
 
NOTE:  Additional specification information and other documents for the RFP are available for 
review on the MSFA’s website at: 
https://www.msfa.com/project-opportunities.php 
 
AFFIRMATIVE ACTION:  All proposers, applicants, prime contractors, and prospective 
subcontractors will be subject to a pre-award compliance review to ensure the employment of 
minorities, women, and disabled persons. 
 
QUESTIONS:  Questions concerning this solicitation should be directed to Ed Kroics, Executive 
Director, email:  ed.kroics@msfa.com, phone number:  #612-335-3315. 
 
The Minnesota Sports Facilities Authority reserves the right to reject any and all proposals and 
to waive any informalities in any proposal received without explanation. 
 

Michael Vekich, Chair 
Minnesota Sports Facilities Authority 
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